’ 16th January, 1967.

Mr, Ken Campbell,
15 Jansz Cresoent,

Dear Ken,

Your package of literature on Western Australia
and Northern Territory arrived in good condition on 6th
December, The roll of maps came two weeks later, Thanks
very mach, I've now had an opportunity to examine the
brochures and maps in some detail. There appear to be
several places where the hill country descends into the
coastal plains to north and west which are worth
investigating., Before leaving for U.S.A. in a few months
I wil) oontaot you again on these matters, Thanks for
your past assistance and your kind hospitality.

Please remeuber me to Rosemary, Katrina and Ian,
Best regards,

GR$JEG
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